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Dec 8, 2008 
 
To:  
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
 
Subject: Short-term Confidentiality request for FCC ID: VECDF300-0 
 
Pursuant to sections 0.457 and 0.459 of CFR 47 and to avoid premature release of 
sensitive information prior to marketing or release of the product to the public, the 
applicant requests the following documents contained in this certification application be 
temporarily withheld from public disclosure for an initial period of 45 days: 
 

- User Manual 
 
The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily 
released to the public. The public disclosure of these materials may be harmful to the 
applicant and provide unjustified benefits to its competitors. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Nelson Yap / Asst. Principal Engineer 
ST Electronics (Satcom & Sensor Systems) Ptd Ltd. 
100, Jurong East Street 21, Level 4, 
ST Electronics Jurong East Building, 
Singapore (609602) 
 


